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June, 2025 

Dear Dobbs Ferry Community, 

As we conclude another successful school year, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to our entire 

community—parents and guardians, students, staff, and local partners—for making this year an 

especially productive and satisfying one. 

Throughout the year, our focus on teaching and learning has remained at the heart of our work. 

Whether it was in the classroom, on the stage, on the court, or out in the community, our students 

have grown academically, artistically, athletically, and socially—guided and supported by dedicated 

educators and an engaged community. 

Thank you for your partnership, your commitment, and your continued support of our schools and 

our work. It is this collective effort that helps our students truly thrive and ensures that Dobbs Ferry 

continues to be a place where excellence in education is our past, our present, and our future.  

I wish each of you a happy, healthy, and relaxing summer. I hope you will have the chance to find a 

good book to read, to share with others, or to read to a young student. Let’s collectively model for 

our students this critical habit that will serve them well in any avenue that they pursue.  

Be well.  

Ken Slentz 

Superintendent of Schools 

Dobbs Ferry Union Free School District 
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